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Healthy people in a healthy Naugatuck Valley 

 
Board of Directors  

 
Tuesday, April 16, 2024 

4:00PM – 4:30PM 
 

 
 

Hybrid Public Hearing on the  
Revised Private Well Code and Revised Subsurface Sewage Disposal Systems Code 

 
MINUTES 

 

BOARD MEMBERS PRESENT:   
STAFF PRESENT:  Jessica Kristy, Director of Health, Laurel Shaw, Chief Environmental Health Specialist 
GUESTS/PUBLIC: Sara Locke (virtual), Unidentifiable Attendee (renamed themselves to “Revised private well 
code” and did not respond to attempts at identification) (virtual). 
 
Jess Kristy opened the Public Hearing at 4:00pm with the following statement:  
 
Today is April 16, 2024, and the time is 4:00pm. Tonight’s Public Hearing is on the revisions to the Naugatuck Valley Health 
District Private Well Code and Subsurface Sewage Disposal System Code. 
 
Tonight’s public hearing is being held with both in person options in the Katherine Matthies Conference Room and online 
via the GoToMeeting platform. Individuals were invited to access the virtual hearing via the GoToMeeting platform using 
the hyperlink: https://meet.goto.com/nvhd/publichearing and were provided a dial in phone option: 1 (224) 501-3412 
with the access code: 558-654-141. 
 
Copies of the revised codes were made available upon request at the Naugatuck Valley Health District office located at 98 
Bank Street, Seymour, CT 06483 by calling 203-881-3255 during business hours which are Monday – Thursday 8:00AM to 
4:00PM and 8:00AM to 1:00PM on Fridays. Copies were made available online and were posted to the NVHD webpage 
www.nvhd.org/code-hearing-24.  
 
This notice was posted in print newspaper in the Republican American newspaper and online on the Valley Independent 
Sentinel website. 
 
There were no public comments made. 
 

Jess Kristy closed the Public Hearing at 4:30pm.  

 

Minutes respectfully prepared and submitted by Jessica Kristy, Director of Health. 
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